
 

 

CALLING ALL RECENT TRAVELERS!  

Please immediately contact the Milford Board of Health if you are a resident who has returned within the 

past two weeks from any country classified by CDC as “Level 3” (China, Iran, South Korea, UK, Ireland and the 

majority of countries in the European Union).  

Phone: 508-634-2315  

Email: boardofhealth@townofmilford.com 
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